LITE 'N' EASY

NEWSRADIO 1100

Mr. John N. Sampson
22502 North Hermosillo Drive
Sun City West, Arizona — 85375

Dear Mr. Sampson:

Congratulations! This letter is to confirm that vou received a portion of KNZZ AM 1100. G. Gordon
Liddy 1s one of our “super stars of talk radio™ on newsradio 1100 KNZZ. We apologize for not confirming
vour signal reception earlier, as we simply loose some requests in the shuffle.
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It is always a pleasure to hear from radio enthusiasts around the world. Last week we received letters from
Norway and Finland from listeners. They were using materials from around the garage to capture signals
when they came across KNZZ. I guess vou could say it is a small world after all.

If you would like a segment of our shows on a taped copy John. please send a blank tape and proper
postage. I would be happy to assist vou in getting some clear segments for your extensive library.

Again, congratulations on receiving our signal. I have included a couple of our KNZZ bumper stickers for
your collection. Have a great day!

Promotions Director
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